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ZAMFARA HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE KATSINA HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE SOKOTO HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE 

A combination of communal clashes, banditry and criminality in rural areas of Zamfara, Katsina and Sokoto states, continues to cause 

fatalities and forced displacement within and outside Nigeria. An estimated 60,000 Nigerian refugees crossed into Niger Republic since 

May 2019, due to violence in the three North-West states. Leading to declaration of L2 Emergency in Niger in March 2019. 

79% of the IDPs in the different locations 

reported to have received one assistance or 

the other from an aid agency. However, 

these assistances have been one-off 

support for food and NFIs. 

81% of the IDPs in the different locations 

reported to have received one assistance or 

the other from an aid agency. However, 

these assistances have been one-off 

support for food and NFIs. 

74% of the IDPs in the different locations 

reported to have received one assistance or 

the other from an aid agency. However, 

these assistances have been one-off 

support for food and NFIs. They stated that 

the last time they received any 

humanitarian assistance was in October 

2019. 
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